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WSS-NY 2016 Releases Newsletter 10 
 

The tenth in its series of quarterly newsletters has been released by World Stamp Show-
NY 2016.  A link to the newsletter is available at 
http://www.ny2016.org/images/ny2016newsletters/2015-11-newsletter10.pdf.  
 
In addition to an introduction by show president Wade Saadi, ten show committee chair 
members give updates about their specific areas now that WSS-NY 2016 is a little over 
six months from opening.  There are also articles dealing with airline and hotel discounts, 
the opening of the new Javits subway stop, handicap accessibility of the Javits Center, 
Liberty Club honor plaques and the appearance of the unique British Guiana 1 cent 
magenta. 
 
The lead report by Volunteer Chair Mark Butterline explains the great need for show 
volunteers before, during and after the show.  Hundreds of helpers will staff everything 
from exhibit setup and takedown to show registration to administrative work.  A further 
article by Entry Level and Beginner Chair Michael Bloom outlines volunteers he needs in 
that specific area.  Brief training is provided in all key areas.  Whether volunteers can 
spend 2 hours, or many more, everyone’s time will be much appreciated.  Sign up online 
at http://www.ny2016.org/SubMenu/Become_a_Volunteer.aspx?id=528. 
 
Much more can be found in Newsletter 10 for anyone thinking about or already planning 
to attend this once-a-decade philatelic spectacular. 
 
WSS-NY 2016 information can always be found online at www.ny2016.org.  The show 
takes place May 28 through June 4 at the Javits center in New York City.  Also check out 
the show's Facebook, Twitter and Pinterest pages. 
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